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September 13, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

    /RA/  MRSnodderly  for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: QUESTIONS RAISED BY MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC DURING THE ACRS
SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING ON PALISADES NUCLEAR PLANT LICENSE RENEWAL
APPLICATION

During the July 11, 2006 ACRS Subcommittee meeting on Plant License Renewal that was held to review the
license renewal application for the Palisades Nuclear Power Plant, members of the public raised several questions. 
These questions can be found in the transcript of the meeting (ADAMS Accession No. ML062080468).  Since most,
if not all, of these questions do not deal with license renewal issues, the Committee brings this matter to your
attention for disposition.
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